
Week Ending 05/20/07 
 
The re-opening of North Clinton Avenue will occur by May 25, 2007. 
 
North Clinton Avenue remains closed from Ackerson Street to Union Boulevard in support of 
the barrier wall construction, with traffic controls in place detouring vehicles around the work 
area.  Pre-trenching activities necessary to install the barrier wall sheeting are complete along 
North Clinton Avenue.  Pre-trenching along Segment 3 – north side of Union Boulevard –has 
begun.   All barrier wall sheeting crossing North Clinton Avenue from the northeast corner of 
Union Boulevard and North Clinton Avenue and progressing diagonally to the northwest is 
complete and approximately 75% of the sheeting along the west side of the road have been 
driven in place.  The first two steel sheets along Segment 3 have also been installed.  Flushing 
and grouting of the joints between sheets has begun and is approximately 60% complete for the 
sheeting crossing North Clinton Avenue.  The natural gas mains and Verizon telecommunication 
lines beneath North Clinton Avenue has been reconnected.  Backfilling of the trench crossing 
North Clinton Avenue has begun.  Monitoring activities continued through the work period. 
 

             
 


